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Subject: 2825 West Mercer Way Property (Old Boys and Girls club)
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Hi Robin-

I am a Mercer Island resident very concerned with the development of the old boys and girls
club property. I am requesting that a public hearing be made possible so that concerned
residents can have their voices heard, and have a chance to ask questions.

I understand that today is the last day for the public to provide feedback, but I am sure that due
to the large nature of this property and the tremendous impact it could have on the community
you will be willing to schedule a public meeting. 

Thank you for reading, and I look forward to hearing when the public meeting will take place.

Have a great day!

Tara Reimers
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